

Office of the Commissioner

National Office 55 Featherston Street PO Box 2198 Wellington 6104 New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846 Facsimile: 04 978 1627

17 May 2017

Mr Martin Welsh fyi-request-5887-329d1826@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Welsh

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested the following:

......the gender balance of the Administrative Review Officers employed at IRD Child Support Offices in Auckland.

We received the request on 16 May 2017 and will respond by 14 June 2017.

Yours sincerely

Leisa Coley

Team Manager, Government & Executive Services

